


 

 

As a native El Pasoan, I, Francie McIntosh, am honored to be asked by City 
Representative Alejandra Chavez, to serve on our city’s Accessibility Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Local business owner for 48 years. 
Mother of two, grandmother of four, all residents of the Borderland. 
Resident and property owner of District 1 for 47 years. 
 
Volunteered with numerous organizations including Girl Scouts of the Desert 
Southwest. 
  
Served as Zach White Elementary School PTA President.  I was proud to be a part of 
developing an educational week long learning experience called Incredible Journey.  
This program gave the third and fifth grade students an opportunity to learn about the 
history of this beautiful and unique community we call home.  
  
E.P.I.S.D. Council President serving on various committees of   El Paso Independent 
School District dealing with the quality of education in El Paso all the while advocating 
for the children.  
 
Throughout my 30 years as a member of The Junior League of El Paso there have 
been many opportunities to serve on projects concerning quality of life issues in our 
community. Some of my favorites were, Los Muralos, developing a brochure and 
presentation for high school students on the beautiful murals in our community and the 
artists who created them.  Another favorite was Learning Trolley where we took first 
graders from low income areas on field trips to visit some of El Paso’s famous 
destinations giving them the opportunity to expand their horizons. 
 
In recent years, as an El Paso County Master Gardener and active member and 
President of El Dedon Verde Garden Club, I have had the opportunity to work to 
improve conditions of our treasured El Paso Municipal Rose Garden. This led to an 
opportunity to be involved in a project collaborating with the City of El Paso Parks and 
Recreation and the Montoya Heights Neighborhood Association to establish and 
improve El Paso’s first and only Butterfly Garden. The Montoya Heights Butterfly 
Garden offers an outdoor educational opportunity for the residents of that community 
and nearby schools. 
 
The past few years our family has been faced with medical diagnoses that have put us 
in situations dealing with accessibility issues we never imagined we would be in.  
Through this we have become aware of the need for improvement in the conditions that 
face many El Paso citizens daily. There is definitely room for improvement.  
 
Always concerned with the quality of life of all our citizens. 
Sincerely, 
 
Francie McIntosh  

    
 




